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Dear Editor,  

On behalf of all authors, I would like to submit the original paper entitled “Heterotrophic nitrogen removal by a newly-isolated microorganism, Oligella sp. XS68” by Hong De Yan, Jian Jiang Wu, and Pei Ya Xu to Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society. 
We guarantee that this manuscript submitted to the Journal for review is original, has been written by the stated authors and has not been published elsewhere; is currently not being considered for publication by any other journal and will not be submitted for such a review while under review by the Journal; the manuscript contains no libellous or other unlawful statements and does not contain any materials that violate any personal or proprietary rights of any other person or entity. 
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I have already submitted the manuscript and relevant files to Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society via online submission system. It will be very kind of you to inform me about the improvements I have to make for my paper. Thank you!
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